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COMMUNICATION
COUNCIL - October 20, 2021
Fron e CW (Clsd) - Report No. 47, Item 3
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road) development application
Date: October-13-21 10:28:26 AM
-----Original Message-----

From: G Badwa1_>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:04 PM

To: Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino
Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Rosanna
DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Velmar Centre Property Limited (4101 Rutherford Road) development application

> Good Morning Councillors,

>

> On May 18th we the residents of Weston Downs were promised by the Council of Vaughan that we would have
mediation with the OLT regarding this development at Velmar/Rutherford. Today I am upset to hear that the
developer bypassed this step. The residents of this community have put a lot of work and whole heartily have tried
to work with this developer. We need Vaughan City Council to stand up for the residents it serves as we feel that
we have been neglected. It is now time for council to support it’s residences who have put every effort to work with
this developer. The developer has shown no regard to the recommendations made by council. Please Say No to this
developer who has no regard to the community.

>

> Sincerely,

> Gurdeep Badwal

> Resident ofl Velmar dr (resident of property directly across this proposed development)

>

> Sent from my iPhone



